
 
 
Reference 
Number:  

FOI202223/016 

From: 
 

Private Individual 

Date: 
 

06 April 2022 

Subject: 
 

copy of the most recent Association for Perioperative Practice (AFPP) report 

 
Q1 As the Health and safety committee has been cancelled on Monday 11th April and as 

requested/discussed on the last health and safety committee on 10th February by staff 
side H&S representatives can we please receive a full, unredacted copy of the AFPP 
report (The Association for Perioperative Practice) that was produced after their visit 
raising concerns? 
  
Requested under the safety representatives and safety committee regulations 1977 and 
Health and safety consultation with employee's regulations 1996. Regulation 2 (4) and 
Regulation 7 (1) (2). 

  
A1 Please see attached document: FOI016 Response 

 
Certain information has been redacted following exemptions applied: 
 
Section 38 – Health and Safety 
Section 40 – Personal Information 
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